
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

July 17, 2019 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:36 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Sarah Massie, Wayne Finger, Don Frady, Mackie McKay, Kenny Mull, Kim Gardner, and Dan Schultz. Lee Starnes, Wallace 
Messer, Megan Houser and Michelle Claytor were unable to attend. 
 
The minutes from the June 19 meeting were not read because we did not have a quorum. 
 
New Business: 
 We would like to welcome Nicole Kott and Megan Houser to our advisory commission. 
 We reviewed the monthly report for June.  
 The idea was introduced if the Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department should have a fee youth leagues using the parks. It was suggest 

to charge a flat fee of $100 for the season to the league. 
 The indoor air system was approved in this fiscal year. We will also have new restrooms built where the mobile restrooms are now located in 

Recreation Park. 
 At this point in time it does not look like there will be any agreement between the Town of Waynesville and Haywood County in parks and 

recreation. 
 We have new signs that are now posted on Vance Street. 
 Summer camp is going well. We have also had 2 basketball camps, a few skate camps, and a volleyball camp. The last camp will be a soccer 

camp. 
 We should have a new website for the town in a few weeks. 
 We have a few corrections to make on our CAPRA self-assessment report before mailing it in the fall to the NRPA. 
 We have just started a new Instagram page. Currently, we have 74 followers and 79 following. 
 We had a community meeting yesterday at the new park on Calvary Street. It will have a picnic shelter, playground, basketball court and a 

parking lot. Grading is going to be the biggest cost. 
 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:20 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rhett Langston, Director 

Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 
550 Vance Street 

Waynesville, NC 28786 

Phone: 828.456.2030 
Fax: 828.456.2034 

Website: waynesvillenc.gov 

“Come play with us!” 

Proud members of 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


